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On December 13, 2019, the City of Hialeah and Hialeah Housing Authority held a ceremony for the 

commencement of the construction of 83 new units of affordable housing in the Seminola area of 

Hialeah, Florida. 

City officials and representatives from the Hialeah Housing Authority were in attendance for the 

ceremony to celebrate the imminent fruition of the Seminola Elderly Housing Development, after over 

10 years of planning. 

The construction of the building will provide the availability of new units for elderly residents in need, 

a priority of the City of Hialeah and Hialeah Housing Authority with consideration for the city’s large 

elderly population. 

The construction of the Seminola Elderly Housing Development is being made possible with the 

support of United States Department of Housing and Urban Development (HUD), through awarded 

grant funds through the HOME Investment Partnership (HOME) Program. 


